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Translation available soon. / Traducción disponible próximamente.

  

Date: Mon, 9 Apr 2001 12:11:23 -0400

  

  

Dear Pedro Meyer,

  

  

Since my days as the online editor at Photo District News and PDNOnline (since 1998), I've
been a huge fan of your website. You do such a great job. So, when I was looking over the
Washington Post website, I came across an article by my friend Ben de la Cruz (we graduated
from the same college together!!--small world) and the special articles you wrote for the
Washington Post, I was really intrigued to check out your site again.

  

  

Terry Sullivan

  

copywriter

  

Nikon Inc.
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Terry Sullivan
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1300 Walt Whitman Road

  

Melville, NY 11747-3064

  

www.nikonnet.com

  

www.nikonusa.com

  

(631) 547-4037
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